
 

 

 
 
 

4 December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to United Learning. 
 
Since the decision of the Midland Academies Trust board to transfer George Eliot Academy, 
Hartshill Academy, Nuneaton Academy and Heath Lane Academy to United Learning, we have 
been working closely with colleagues in all four schools to ensure a smooth transition into the 
group.   
 
The legal transfer was successfully completed on 1st December and we are very pleased to be 
able to welcome the school communities formally into our group. 
 
Over the past few months, we have had the chance to get to know all four schools and identify 
how we can best support them in future, and we want to pay particular tribute to staff for 
their time and support throughout this process. We have enjoyed working with many 
colleagues across the schools thus far and look forward to building on these relationships over 
the coming months and years.   
 
We know how important the schools are to students, staff and families. Our priority will be to 
help staff strengthen everything that is so valued across the schools and to ensure they are 
able to benefit from the support of a larger, established group as they look to secure the best 
education for students. We also hope to create many opportunities for students to meet their 
peers at other United Learning schools and to benefit from experiences no single school could 
offer alone. 
 
Thank you for your support of the schools and your child’s education. It is a pleasure to be 
able to welcome you to United Learning and we very much look forward to a positive future. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
 
 
 
Sir Jon Coles Ben Antell 
Chief Executive Director of Secondary Academies 


